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2017-18 Fraternal Year, Issue 6

Grand Knight's Message

Dear Brother Knights and Families,

“Hello, hello, again, my dear
friends!” As I sincerely hope that you
experienced, our family enjoyed a
very blessed and happy Christmas.
This time of peace often affords us
ample opportunities for reflection
about the bounty of goodness Our
Blessed Lord bestows on us and how we, in our human
condition, can thank Him for those blessings. One such
example comes to mind — a story about a poor man wan-
dering about the countryside, somewhere in Europe, who
was devoted to Our Blessed Lord and, at this hallowed
time of year, wanted to give him a gift. The problem was
that he had no physical wealth to speak of. But, he did
possess a talent, for juggling. So, in his travels, he came
upon a church. There, before the Crucifix, he humbly
performed his juggling act as a gift to Jesus. I believe
that he was a juggler. He could have been a musician —
sometimes my memories fall victim to confusion. Real-
ly, it makes no difference. The point is that he gave to
Our Blessed Lord what he could as his best his talent
would allow. We, in Father Diamond Council enthusias-
tically supported by many of our family members, and,
imbued by the authentic spirit of Christmas, did the
same: packaging and delivering food and gift parcels to
the less fortunate, feeding the homeless, selling Christ-
mas trees, honoring deceased service members at Arling-
ton National Cemetery, inviting Santa to a joyful Family
Breakfast accentuated by a most inspirational reading of
A Night Before Christmas and, certainly not the least of
our endeavors, leading the “Bingo” games as a “Merry
Christmas!” to thankful residents of the Fairfax Nursing
Home. As the angel, Clarence, admonished George
Bailey (It’s A Wonderful Life), we, in December, really
did enjoy “wonderful lives!”

“Sail on, O Ship of State!

Sail on, O Union strong and great!

Humanity with all its fears,

With all the hopes of future years

Is hanging breathless on thy fate.”

— Henry Wadsworth Longfellow, The Building of a Ship

Thus, we, of Father Diamond Council, must abide by
the sage guidance of Longfellow (FDR shared with Win-
(Continued on page 2)
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Deputy Grand Knight's Report

Brother Knights,

"Christmas is a time for turning the power of fear into
the power of charity," said Pope Francis as he cele-
brated Christmas Mass.

This time of year is the pinnacle of our drive to sup-
port many in need through our many charity initia-
tives. We just came off another successful Christmas
Tree sale year. I don’t have the exact numbers, but
I’m sure that this year will be like years in the past
and will prove to be our largest fundraising event of
the year.

We also have several events taking place in January
all focused on raising monies to help people in need.
If your able to help please reach out because every
additional individual helping makes a big difference.
Some of the events we have in January are as fol-
lows;

KOVAR - led by Keith Morrison helps raise funds
for people with intellectual disabilities

VKCCI - Keep an eye out for the address labels in
the mail. These funds truly help families and individ-
uals at critical times of need.

March of Life - collections led by Mike Plumstead
helps to keep this important event running year after
year. Let’s see if we can match or better last year’s
record setting collection.

Pope Francis also stated in his Christmas Homily,
“Everything, on that night, became a source of hope,"
It is in this spirit that we led by the Holy Spirt to help
our brothers and sisters in need.

Vivat Jesus,

Dan O’Malley

Deputy Grand Knight

FINANCIAL SECRETARY NOTE

The dues notices for 2018 have been mailed. If
you have not received your notice, please contact
David Todd, Sr. (datodd@verizon.net) as soon
as possible. All members are encouraged to make
payments as early as possible to avoid a “Second
Notice”. Honorary Life Members will be receiving
their 2018 travel (paper) cards along with paid up

members. Thank you.
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ston Churchill in the very tempestuous early years of World
War IT) as we face the performance opportunities of a spirited
and busy January, 2018: Father Diamond Bowling (begins 7
January), State Meeting (12 to 14 January), March for Life
(19 January) and Knighthood Degree (27 January). Of
course, these are the marquis events. We still must complete
with due dignity our normal fair: business meetings, First and
Second Degrees, Holy Rosary, Bingo, Ladies meetings, Fa-
ther Malloy Assembly and Gray Gosts. The Good Lord will-
ing, we will, in fact, “Sail on!”

Less we forget, a rousing “Dilly! Dilly!” for Brother Stephen
Herz, our winner of the Annual Chili Cook-off!

Vivat Jesus; Orare et Labore
Joe Gesker
Grand Knight, Father Diamond Council 6292

www.6292.kofc.com

Looking for Bowlers!
Any Level ~ Men/Women

This is a fun league so no experience necessary!
Starts January 8" 2017 6pm
at Bowl America Fairfax

So get your team together or just show up and be
placed on a team!

Questions??? Contact Keith Morrison

(703) 691-8838 or
mwcrkm@aol.com

The Lookout

Chancellor’s Corner

Happy New Year to you and your families!!

December was a busy month for our council. In December we
welcomed 5 new members to Father Diamond Council #6292.
Congratulations to brothers Ricardo Silva, David Pizzano,
Ryan Amador, Alexander Hawk and Brian Salmeri on partic-
ipating in the Admission Celebrations (First Degrees). Recent
transfer Timothy Goodwin has joined our council.

If December was hectic, here’s January. The weekend of January
12 through January 14" is the State Meeting being held here at
St. Leo’s Catholic School in the Parish Activity Center (PAC).
Many activities go on during this event. Please contact Bill
Weich wweich@yahoo.com if you can give any assistance.
Tuesday January 9, 2018 we will have our regularly scheduled
meeting: Rosary at 7:00PM, Dinner at 7:30PM, and Meeting
starting at 8:00PM.

Thursday January 11, 2018 we will have an Admission Celebra-
tion in Providence Hall:

Rosary/Candidate Registration 7:30PM

Admission Celebration at 8:00PM

Dinner immediately following Admission Celebration

Tuesday January 23, 2018 we will have a Formation Celebration
(Second Degree) in Providence Hall:

Rosary/Candidate Registration 7:30PM

Formation Celebration at 8:00PM

Dinner immediately follow Formation Celebration

Saturday January 27, 2018 we will have a Knighthood Celebra-
tion (Third Degree) at St. Leo’s Catholic School in the PAC.
Candidate registration begins at 9:00AM. Knighthood Celebra-
tion will begin promptly at 10:15SAM.

Any candidates for the Formation and Knighthood Celebrations
please contact Joe Gesker (jgesker@verizon.net) and myself
(giblbkim@yahoo.com). We need accurate counts for the
events. Attire for all celebrations is sportcoat & tie.

Want to save some money? The first ten brothers of Father
Diamond Council 6292, who submit Form 100s for two candi-
dates and the candidates participate in an Admission Celebra-
tion, will have their $40.00 dues paid for a year.

Yours In Christ,
Gib Flodine
Chancellor, Father Diamond Council 6292

Once Again JL Tree Service has disposed
of the Tree Lot waste at no charge to the
council. Please consider using their services
for your tree work. They can be reached at
703359 4444 or www.]jltreeservice.com.
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Vocations Support

Fr. Diamond Council supports and encourages religious voca-
tions. As such, the council has provided a check for $500.00 to
Guillermo Gonzalez, a member of St. Leo’s parish who is study-
ing for the Diocese of Arlington. He is studying in Spain and will
return to the diocese to assist in the Spanish ministry. Members
of the council are encouraged to pray for him and write encour-
aging messages to him. His email address is
guijogoncor@gmail.com and his postal address is:

Guillermo Gonzalez

c/Doctor Agudo

1, 28224, Pozuelo de alarcon, Madrid, Spain

($1.15 postage).
His letter to the council follows:

Madrid, Spain October 25,2017

David J. Tood, Sr.
Financial Secretary
3137 Plantation Pkwy:
Fairfax, VA 22030

Dear Mr. David J. Todd Sr,

| hope this letter finds you well and full of the peace
of Christ.

Thank you very much for the financial and spiritual
support you and your Brother Knights from Father
Diamond Council have provided to me. | really ap-
preciate all you have done to foster my vocation to
the priesthood.

Please be assured of my continued prayers for our
parish community at Saint Leo the Great and espe-
cially for the Knights of Columbus. Thank you so
much for your generosity. | hope and pray the Lord
will repay you all 200% more.

Please feel free to ask me for special prayers for
members of the parish community or the Knights
council who are sick, needy etc. Here is my email
address in case you need to contact me:
guijogoncor@gmaii.com please feel free to stay in
touch with me.

Once again, May God bless you and reward you and
all your brother knights for your support. Please
keep me in your prayers and know that the Father
Diamond Council #6292 and the Parish are always
in my humble prayers.

God bless you!

January 2018
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January Birthday Wishes

We want to wish all of our Brother Knights born in the month
of December a very Happy Birthday:

Dylan Cate I Nicholas Cirillo 16
Pranas Ciziunas I Michael De Marco 17
Scot Lunsford I John Eldred 17
David Ferry 2 Thomas Zink 17
David Todd 2 George Billy 18
Patrick Purtill 4  John Judge 18
Christopher Robertello 5  Nicholas Pardoe 18
Edward Rodriguez 5 Ramon Madan 19
Marvin Muhat 6  Freddy Martinez 20
Francis Earley 7  Shawn Dias 22
Matthew Capristo 8 David Todd 23
Alexander Hawk 8  Sipatela Sikaulu 24
Lawrence Lebahn 8  James Essig 25
George Rosenkranz 9  James Connelly 27
Howard Steers 9  Jeffrey Neigh 27
Carmine Carullo 10 Loren Smith 28
William Murray [0 John Balserak 29
Patrick Kelliher Il Mark Cameron 29
Sean Wilson Il Christopher Sebunia 29
Mariano Divinagracia 15  Charles Seed 30
Russell Parker I5  Adrian Benedict Bermudez 3|
Paul Pushparaj 15
Tree Report

We would like to thank everyone who worked so hard on mak-
ing this year's tree sales a success. David Todd will give us the
profit numbers in early January after the final accounting. In
the meantime, thanks to all the men who volunteered their
time to sell trees in this busy season. Without you the program
wouldn't be a success. For those wondering if we "sold out",
we had 7 trees left on Sunday 17 December at 5:00 p.m. when
David Whitcomb closed the lot. Mike Trentacoste sold an-
other shortly thereafter and John Cesarini sold one when he
was taking down stands on Tuesday afternoon. By Wednesday
afternoon, there were two trees were left and by Thursday
none.

Special thanks to those who came out to either set up or take
down the lot. Thanks to all the Team Captains for ensuring
their shifts were filled. And a final thanks to specific individu-
als who helped out "big time": Paul Balserak who donated the
new step stool for those hard to reach tall vans; David
Whitcomb who put up/took down the sign and did a number
of smaller fixes to the trailer; Dennis McNaughton & John
Cesarini who took down the tree stands; Roger Rosenberger
and Team 9 who, along with John Eldred, raked up the lot;
Bill Schouviller (aka "Shoe") who moves the trailer back n
forth each year. As the old saying goes, "many hands make
light work".

— Steve Rodgers and Tim Tilson
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December 2017 Knights of the Month

“I love those who love me,
and if you seek me earnestly,
you’ll find me. I have lasting
riches, honor and virtue for
you. My gifts are worth more
than pure gold and are superior
to sterling silver.” Proverbs,
8:17-19 (From Mornings with
Fulton Sheen, p 53).

Our Brother Knights, this past December, as the above exhortation
from Proverbs suggests, did “earnestly” seek the goodness of Our
Blessed Lord. Because of the obvious magnitude of their selfless,
extraordinary efforts during Advent they have tastefully earned the
laudatory distinction as “Knights of the Month:”

John “Riccardo” Valenzuela, a paragon of humility and faith,
ably volunteered, with his children, to help set up and serve the
annual Spaghetti Dinner after the lighting of the créche and further
assisted in serving the meal at our annual Christmas Dinner.

Tim Tilson, continued his genuine, benevolent inclination to serv-

ing our council and church by his acuity in successfully managing
the general operation of our Christmas Tree Sales Program while
preparing and serving the “Santa Breakfast.”

Stephen Rodgers, ably volunteered to assist Tim in leading the Christ-
mas Tree enterprise as well as serving as a key member of the “Gold”
Family Breakfast Team and overseeing kitchen clean-up.

Dennis McNaughton, volunteered his time and expertise in as-
sembling, without fanfare, the Christmas Tree lot the past two
years.

Dave Whitcomb, for years, has contributed, without reimburse-
ment, his maintenance talent to a number of tasks for the Christmas
Tree program to include the sales sign itself while leading Christ-
mas Tree Team 4 and organizing the Father Diamond Bowling
League that begins with the New Year.

William Schouviller, arranged for the movement and erection of
the Christmas Tree trailer/sales office. William also serves as an
usher for 11:00 A.M. Mass and is the Troop Chairman for Scout
Troop 113.

December 2017 Family of the Month

We celebrate, with unbounded joy in December, the Holy Family,
Jesus, Mary and Joseph, for sharing with us the Good News of the
Holy Gospel — the way for man to join Our Blessed Lord in eternal
salvation. Following the blessed example of the Holy Family, the
Todd Family, David, Ann and David Junior, by their practice of
spiritual devotion, humility and daily contributions of service to
Father Diamond Council and St. Leo the Great Catholic Church
are hereby recognized as the December Family of the Month.
Dave Todd, Sr. efficiently managed our council finances while
skillfully acting as a conduit for the council to District, State and
Supreme, served as a paten bearer and altar server at 6:15 A.M.
Mass during the first and second week of Advent, with Ann, over-
saw Eucharistic Minister ministry and mentored less experienced
council members as to proper Knights of Columbus procedures.

Ann Todd, with Dave

Todd, Sr. coalesced the

Eucharistic Minister pro-

gram, proved to be an inval-

uable “Santa’s Helper” in

preparing our council hall

for the annual Christmas

dinner and served as a Eucharistic Minister during the third week
of Advent. Dave Todd, Jr. while fulfilling his officer responsibili-
ties to the Father Malloy Assembly, generously gave of his per-
sonal time to prepare a wonderful Christmas meal for our council.
Four days later, he was as masterful in preparing the repast for the
Father Malloy Assembly. Thus, we are honored to celebrate the
Todd Family as our December Family of the Month.

Ways to Pay for Whole Life

We live in a world of options and we are constantly bombarded by choices. Some of these make our lives more complicated, but many of

these choices are created with our satisfaction in mind.

At the Knights of Columbus, every product we offer has been designed solely for the benefit of our members and their families. When I
present an option to you, it’s because a team of experts has discussed it at length to be certain it serves your best interest.

We have a few options on how you can provide and pay for the whole life coverage that your family needs. Many whole life policies call
for premiums to be paid for your entire life or to age 100. But we also offer permanent life coverage with guaranteed cash values (and the
potential to earn dividends, which are not guaranteed) through policies that offer a limited period of premium payments.

First, we offer “10 Pay Life” and “20 Pay Life.” Consider paying premiums for 10 or 20 years, and never having to pay for the coverage
again. The plan is “paid up” and no more premiums are due. The plan stays in force, the death benefit remains intact and the guaranteed

cash value continues to grow.

A plan with similar benefits is “Life Paid Up at 65.” The difference over 10 or 20 Pay Life plans is that this permanent product requires
you to pay premiums until age 65. Then, premiums stop (just in time for retirement), but the plan remains in force.

Finally, the ultimate in limited pay is our Single Premium Life product. Imagine buying life insurance — permanent life insurance — and

only paying one single premium? It’s possible.

To learn more about these products, our long-term care insurance, disability income or retirement products, please contact me today:

Phone number: 703-622-2068 or Email leo.duran@kofc.org.
Thanks, Leo Duran, Field Agent
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Opportunities to Help at the State of Virginia KofC Mid-Year Meeting

This year’s State-wide K of C Mid-Year Meeting is being held at the State Deputy’s Home Council — here at St. Leo the Great on January
12, 13 and 14. There will be over 400 Knights of Columbus from all over the State of Virginia attending this event that culminates in a
banquet Saturday evening, January 13.

If you have never been to a State meeting, this is an opportunity for you to attend one without traveling to another part of the State.

This is a huge event that has many mini-events included. Each one requires a small team of Knight volunteers to make them go off like
clock-work. Our chairman leading the planning for this event is Bill Weich, PGK, FDD assisted by Herb Zimmerman, PGK. The follow-
ing is a list of events where we could use your help. If you work an event, you will see how a State Meeting is conducted and will also
have an opportunity meet other brother Knights from Virginia.

The following is a list of events where we could use your help:

Date/Time Activity Helpers | Lead Contact Phone Email

Fri- 10-11 AM Guadalupe Officer's Mtg Setup 3 Herb Zimmerman | 703-623-6299 | Herb2777@yahoo.com
Fri - Noon KofC Hall Setup 3 Herb Zimmerman | 703-623-6299 | Herb2777@yahoo.com
Fri—7-9 PM Gym Setup 10 David Todd, Jr 703-463-1499 | djtoddjr@gmail.com
Fri- 7:-11PM gﬁ‘;‘gg’;’pe LadiesMig Setup& | 5| Gip Flodine 703-201-0477 | Gib1bkim@yahoo.com
Sat-7:30-9 AM Parking Control 6 Herb Zimmerman | 703-623-6299 | Herb2777@yahoo.com
Sat-7-9 AM Check- Desk 4-5 Nelson Clinch 703-209-8505 | ClinchSva@yahoo.com
Sat-11-1PM Lunch service 5-6 Dave Meredith 703-927-7187 | davemeredity73@gmail.com
Sat-11-1PM Ladies Lunch Support 2 Herb Zimmerman | 703-623-6299 | Herb2777@yahoo.com
Sat — 3-4:30 PM Reset Gym for Dinner 8-10 Tim Tilson 703-273-9436 | hmslydia@msn.com
Sat - 6-9 PM Bartending @ Banquet 6 Herb Zimmerman | 703-623-6299 | Herb2777@yahoo.com
Sat - 5-9PM Banquet Support 8-10 Patrick Murray 703-447-9190 | PJIMURRAY @ATT.NET
gﬁag;errng?gi?\get) & Gym & Kitchen Cleaning 8-10 Tim Tilson 703-273-9436 | hmslydia@msn.com

Call or email the Lead Contact for any event you want to support. This could be a lot of fun and a great opportunity!!

Left Side and Middle: Feed the Homeless on December 16th ; Top Right: Knights Usher the Children’s Christmas Eve Mass with Bishop
Michael Burbidge and Father David Whitestone; Bottom Right: FS David Todd serves PGK Tim Hogan at the Spaghetti Dinner on December 2nd.
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31
KOVAR
Collections Solemnity of 7:30 Officers
1:00 Meeting
Redskins@Giants Mary
7 8 9 10 11 12 13
7:15 7:00 Rosary 7:00 State 8 AM Rosary to
6:15 Bowling Bingo@Fairfax 7:30 Meal 8:00 1st Degree meeting setup End Abortion
Begins@Ffx Circle Nursing Ctr 8:00 Business State Meeting -
Meeting St. Leo
14 15 16 17 18 19 20
11 AM Gray GOST
9:00 Corporate Luncheon 7:30 Fr. Malloy 4th March for Life
Communion 7:00 Ladies Degree Mtg
Meeting
21 22 23 24 25 26 27
Family Bkfst-After 7:30 Rosary
St. Leo's 8:00 2nd Degree & 10:15 3rd Degree
7:30 & 9:00 Mtg
masses
28 29 30 31 1 2 3
7:30 Fraternalism
Night
February 2018
28 29 30 31 1 2 3
7:30 Fraternalism
Night
4 5 6 7 8 9 10
Scout Sunday 7:30 Officers 8 AM Rosary to
Meeting End Abortion
11 12 13 14 15 16 17
7:15 7:30 Rosary - 8:00 Ash Parish Soup
B|ngo@Fa|rfax Meeting Wednesday Suppers Begin
Nursing Ctr
18 19 20 21 22 23 24
Family Bkfst-After 11 AM Gray GOST
St. Leo's Luncheon 7:30 Fr. Malloy 4th 9:45 AM
7:30 & 9:00 7:00 Ladies Degree Mtg Adopt-a-Spot
masses Meeting
25 26 27 28 1 2 8
7:30 Rosary

8:00 1st Degree &
Mtg
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Officers, Directors, and Program Chairmen—2017-18

Officers Budget & Fin. Joe Gesker 703-435-481 1
Grand Knight Joe Gesker 703-435-481 | Hall Manager Herb Zimmerman 703-385-9455
Chaplain Deacon Marques Silva 703-389-9154 Frat. Benefits Leo Duran 703-622-2068
Deputy GK Dan O’Malley 703-385-2010 Ins. Promotion TBD

Chancellor Gib Flodine 703-698-9497 Providence Hall Kitchen 703-385-8007
Financial Sec. David Todd, Sr. 703-352-2724 Project Chairmen

Treasurer Tom Gross 703-273-0631 Ist Deg. Team Bill Weich 703-307-9163
Recorder Mark Walther 703-766-5054 2nd Deg. Team  Dave Todd, Sr 703-352-2724
Lecturer Ed Cuccias 703-408-0180 Blood Drive John Eldred 703-932-1322
Advocate Joseph Burg 484-883-9537 Bowling Team Dave Whitcomb 703-591-7739
Warden Alphonso Munevar 703-795-6445 Christmas Trees  Tim Tilson 703-273-9436
In5|de. Guard Charlie Kralggr 703-667-0241 Car Raffle Herb Zimmerman 703-385-9455
Outs!de Guard Stewart M.chllan 831-324-3834 Comedy Knight Greg Hartley 703-352-2797
Outside Guard  Howard Pierce 703-802-0933 Email Updates Nelson Clinch 703-385-2146
3yr Trustee Keith Morrison 703-304-8540 Fall Festival Tim Hogan 703-385-1292
2yr Trustee Herb Zimmerman 703-385-9455 Family Breakfast ~ Pat McGuire 703-209-5288
lyr Trustee Pat McGuire 703-209-5288 Tim Tilson 703-273-9436
Program Directors Food Drive Doug Schneyman 612-799-1418
Programs Joe Gesker 703-435-481 | Fourth Deg. Matt West 703-359-4652
Church Howard Pierce 703-802-0933 Fraternal Prayer Jack Cotner 703-323-5785
Community Nelson Clinch 703-385-2146 Gray GOSTs Larry Novack 703-978-6137
Council Charlie Kraiger 703-667-0241 KCIC James Hogan 703-385-1292
Family TBD KOVAR Keith Morrison 703-304-8540
Youth Pat Murray 703-383-3436 Newsletter Joe Paratore 703-283-4515
Committee Chairmen Night of Magic Pat Leffas 703-436-2717
Charity Doug Schneyman 612-799-1418 Parish Picnic Tim Tilson + deputy 703-273-9436
Admissions Gib Flodine 703-698-9497 Right-to-Life TBD

Retention Pat McGuire 703-209-5288 Scout Troop Roger Rosenberger 703-591-7750
Culture of Life Mike Plumstead 703-250-2367 Scrip Sales Larry Novak 703-978-6137
Vocations Jack Cotner 703-323-5785 St. Patrick’s Party ~ Pat Murray 703-383-3436

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS

INSURANCE
YOUR SHIELD FOR LIFE

Leonardo (Leo) Duran
Field Agent

(703) 622-2068
Leo.duran@kofc.org

Giant, Safeway and Shoppers Food Warehouse
Food Cards
Buy Food - Buy Gift Cards — Support the Knights
Food Gift Cards (AKA scrip) for Giant, Safeway and Shoppers Food Warehouse is sold by our council.
Profits go toward the Scholarship funds and St. Leo’s PTO. Call Larry Novak at 703-978-6137 or
email ZLRNO1@AOL.COM for information. Available at Providence Hall every weekday at 3:00 PM or at meet-
ings.

How does it work? Father Diamond council buys food gift cards at a discount (5% for Giant and Shoppers Food Warehouse and
Safeway). We sell them to anyone at face value. If you, your family, friends or neighbors shop at any of these stores you can help
the Council raise money for our scholarship funds.

How you can save even more by using Safeway food Gift Cards?
Safeway sells gift cards for many stores (Home Depot, Kohls, Toys-R-Us, Bed Bath & Beyond, I-Tunes, Marriott, Best Buy, Barnes
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